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Fun in the snow! 

Reception class were very busy taking photographs of the snow using their 

Ipads. 
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Reception class are computer whizzes!  

 

As well as using their Ipads to take photos, Reception got to grips logging on and 

using Word in their computer suite. 

 

   

 

Fund Raising Book Sale 

 

The Vatican has announced that a new translation of the Bible is required in all 

churches.  Each copy will cost in the region of between £250 - £300 each and 

numerous copies are required.  We would like to support St. Kentigern’s church’s 

fundraising activities by holding a book sale on Friday 26th January.  All books will cost 

£1 each and will be available from 8.30am – 8.50am and from 3.15pm – 3.30pm.   This is 

a great way to support our parish and to encourage reading at home and in school. 

 

Collective Worship for families 

 

Please find below, the link to this week’s Collective Worship newsletter. 

 
https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/
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Y4 visit the Marist Centre 

 

This week, Year 4 worked with the Marist Centre team on the theme of 'Light' 

and how to make our light shine like Jesus. Mary and Sister Mary Francis were 

very impressed with the children’s prayers and poems as well as their creative 

approach to collective worship. 

 

 

 

 

Caritas in Action Award 

 

This week, our Caritas in Action Award has been given to Harley for showing 

great kindness when he shared his coat with another child. This is a wonderful 

way of demonstrating the Catholic Social Teaching principle of family and 

community. 
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Right of the Week  

Article 17 Access to information 
 

Every child has the right to reliable information from the media. This should be 

information that children can understand. Governments must help protect 

children from materials that could harm them. 

 

Year 1 Cherry Assembly 

 

Well done to Year 1, who delivered their very first school assembly. You 

impressed us all with your knowledge about the countries that make up the 

United Kingdom.  

 

 

 

 

A Message from Fr. Michael 

 
Hello and I hope everyone is well and trying to keep warm and also being aware of any 

neighbour you may have, especially an aged neighbour, and how they may need a friendly 

helping hand. As the snow and cold weather descended upon us this week, it really was a 

tremendous reminder of how we can care for one another. Our St Kentigern family is a 

caring family; we pray together and from there we progress in caring for one another. This 

is at the heart of everything we say in class, in church and at home. Each day this week we 

celebrate the life of Saints who preach this message of “family;” St. Vincent, St Paul, St. 

Sebastian and St Timothy. Let us be like the Saints of God, let us make sure our neighbour 

is warm and well! Have a great weekend.  

 

St Kentigern, pray for us. 

 

With continued best wishes,                                                        

 
Mrs Muldoon 
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Headteacher 


